
MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Reporters and Editors 

From: The Communications Office of Senate Finance Committee Chairman Max Baucus (D-Mont.)  

Date: January 10, 2013 

Re: Baucus Comments on Lew Nomination to be Treasury Secretary 

 

Senate Finance Committee Chairman Max Baucus (D-Mont.) issued the following comment today on the 
nomination of Jack Lew to be U.S. Treasury Secretary. From Chairman Baucus: 
 
“Jack Lew has immense experience, and I look forward to a speedy but thorough nomination 
process.  We must ensure Treasury has the leadership it needs as we tackle our country’s pressing 
economic issues and work together to continue our recovery and create jobs.” 
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